
Newsletter: 13.07.2020 Summer communication 

We are currently working hard 

to put together the plans for all 

children and staff to return safe-

ly in September. 

During the summer holidays we 

will be keeping you updated on 

these plans via email so please 

keep checking your email and 

our Twitter account. 

We had such a great week last week.  The Academy started 

to feel like a school again as we welcomed back children 

from every year group to come and spend some time in 

school.  There was a lot of laughter and chatting and the 

children had an opportunity to see and take part in some of 

the safety measures we have in place that will continue in 

September.  Thank you for your on going support and it was 

really great to see you all.  Have a great summer! 

Please see below the up-

dated INSET dates for 

next academic year as 

there has been a change. 

INSET days 2020 - 2021 

1st September 2020 

2nd September 2020 

16th October 2020 

20th November 2020 

11th December 2020 

4th January 2021 

2nd July 2021 

Who’s who in September? 

 Teacher Is currently... Will become... 

Nursery Ally Lake  Bumblebees 

Reception Mrs Jukes and 

Mrs Smith 
Ladybirds Butterflies 

Reception Miss Vaughan Ladybirds Dragonflies 

Year 1 Miss Monks Butterflies Otters 

Year 1 Miss Pennell Dragonflies Foxes 

Year 2 Miss Dawson Foxes Squirrels 

Year 2 Mrs Greenman-

Sparrow 
Otters Badgers 

Year 3 Miss Abbott Badgers Robins 

Year 3 Mrs Barry and 

Mrs East 
Squirrels Doves 

Year 4 Miss Mansell Robins Kingfishers 

Year 4 Mrs Newby and 

Mr Potter 
Doves Kestrels 

Year 5 Miss Pang Kingfishers Herons 

Year 5 Mr Miszkowski 

(Mr M) 
Kestrels Woodpeckers 

Year 6 Miss Baines Herons Snowy Owls 

Year 6 Mrs Blythe and 

Miss Weeks 
Woodpeckers Barn Owls 

Farewell Year 6!   Year 6 … this week we will be saying goodbye to you all as you leave 

us to start the next part of your education journey.  We are so proud of you all and it has 

been an honour and a pleasure to have every single one of you as part of our Long 

Cross family.  Have an amazing summer and keep making us proud! 


